
SUPERVISOR'S MEETING 
September 14, 2017 

The Jackson Township Supervisors held their regular meeting at 7:30 a.m. at the Jackson Township Municipal 
Building. Members present were Supervisors Bruce Baker, John Wallet and Eric Dreikorn along with Secretary­
Treasurer / Manager Dave Hirko and Solicitor Bill Barbin. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Bruce 
Baker with the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag. 

Board Roll Call was taken with all three Supervisors present. 

Public Comments Concerning Agenda Items: 
(None) 

Correspondence: 
(None) 

Old Business: 
(None) 

New Business: 
(None) 

Other New Business: 
(None) 

Public Comments: 
George Burkey said, there's been a lot of mud on Route 271. When Neumyer Environmental was there they had a 
washer. Yesterday at 9 o'clock in the morning they dry swept the road and the dust was so thick you couldn't see 
through it like a thick fog. Supervisor Dreikorn said, not only that .. when it's wet it's slippery too. Burkey said, 
they had a street sweeper down there but they didn't put any water down. Vice-Chairman Wallet said, it's bad. 
Chairman Baker said, he just made it worse. Burkey said, they would have been better leaving it alone instead 
of blowing the dirt all over the houses. It's all over my house and my car. Baker said it's a combination between 
the pipeline company and power plant construction. They're both tracking mud and dirt out on to the road. We've 
been in touch with them this morning. Wallet said, they need to make a better effort ... it's not good. We expect 
more out of them than that. 

Announcements: 
Chairman Baker announced, The Board of Supervisors next scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, 
September 28, 2017 at 6:00 pm at the Jackson Township Municipal Building. 

Adjournment: 
Motion Dreikorn, second Wallet to adjourn the meeting at 7:33 am. Vote-3 yes. 

Respectfully submitted, 

David M. Hirko, Secretary 


